
 

ARUN DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 Please, no bonfires  

Smoke and smells from bonfires can aggravate respiratory problems such as 

asthma, bronchitis and COPD and affect those with heart complaints, causing 

breathing difficulties to those most vulnerable to Coronavirus. 

Do not burn garden waste, paper, or any other waste, under any 

circumstances and be mindful of neighbours and fellow members of the 

community.  

Please note that the Household Recycling Centres are not currently operating. 

 


